



Division Memorandum 17 May 2017

To : All Division E	ducation Program Supervisors
The Batch 2 of the Mass Training of Teachers for Grade 6 will open on Sunday, May 21, 2017 at 9:00 in the morning. One group will be at the 3 rd Floor of the Division Conference Room while the other three groups will be at Plaza Maria Luisa Suites Inn.	
It is recommended that the Division of the said training with the following assignment	Education Program Supervisors will attend the Opening Program ments:
3 rd Floor Division Conference Room	: Miss Katherine Sedillo Dr. Juliet Tuala
2 nd Floor Vicente Hall PML	: Dr. Enrique Retes Dr. Ermita Miranda
4 th Floor-Room 1 PML	: Mrs. Alma Cora Catacutan Mr. Antonio Baguio
5 th Floor-Room 2 PML	: Dr. Carmelita Alcala Miss Rosela Abiera
For your guidance and cooperation.	SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI OIC-Asst. Regional Director Schools Division Superintendent